
BOREHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

A Friendship School 
'Daring to aim high, scale new heights, spread our wings and fly far’ 
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What is it?                                                   

Who is eligible for PPG ? 

 

My child has a free school meal, does 

that mean they are eligible for PPG ? 

 

The pupil premium is additional funding given to schools by the 

government.  This funding is to help schools close the attainment gap between 

children from low income families and other disadvantaged families and their 

peers. 

The school has to publish its strategy about how this funding is spent and what 

the impact is. You can find our PPG Strategy on the school website. 

 

 

 If you are registered as receiving a benefit that entitles you to 

Free School Meals (FSM)   

 Looked after children 

 Children adopted from care 

 Children of families who are in service (e.g. the army ) 

 Ever 6 FSM.  This means children who have received free school 

meals at any point in the last 6 years. 

  

 

Since September 2014, all children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 have qualified 

for free school meals regardless of their family income.  

From April 2018, free school meals and pupil premium is only allocated to pupils 

with a family income under £7400 (net) per year. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please pop into the school office.   

You can speak to Mrs Powell (School Business Manager),                           

Mrs Pinkney ( Pastoral-care and well-being) or Mrs Huntley (PPG & Inclusion 

Lead). 

 

If your child qualifies for free school meals, it’s important that you tell us at 

school – even if they take a packed lunch – as this enables the school to claim pupil 

premium. 
 

How can PPG help me and my family ? 

 

Pupil premium funding can help the school buy additional resources to support 

all aspects of your child’s academic, social and emotional learning in school so 

that they can make progress.  The funding can help your child access 

opportunities to benefit their school life. 

 

We will look at each child on a case by case basis. Please come in and tell us if you 

have any financial concerns about your child taking part in any school trips and 

activities or if there are particular resources that your child might need. 

 

What does that mean for my child ? 

 

At Boreham PPG means that your child can have the following opportunities and 

experiences….. 

 an afterschool club each term  

 able to go to all class trips and educational visits and experiences to enhance their 

learning 

 participation in local community events 

 swimming lessons with their class 

 able to go on a residential trip  

 

Who can I talk to to find out more? 

 


